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Hi All,
This week in Rabbits class we have engaged in a range of activities including:

Our activities have been based around fireworks. We have enjoyed watching Disney firework shows! We have enjoyed dipping apples in chocolate and adding sprinkles. We have made rockets using shapes. 
We have been working on exchanging a photo for something that we want. We have all done really well with this. 
We have enjoyed attention autism sessions around sounds, numbers and fireworks.

We have made it outside and transition down the school drive to find the road and see the cars. We did very well with this. Next time we will go to the shop and buy a treat for the class.

We have also created a poppy wreath using our handprints which is on display in the entrance hall.

Scroll down for some photos of us this week.
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Kind regards

Anna Latos (Rabbits Class Teacher)                         
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